
09/02/2020 

MR OLIVIER CHRETIEN 
67 BOWER ST 
MANLY NSW 2095 
olivier.chretien@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0040 - 66 Bower Street MANLY NSW 2095

Dear Mrs Shirley
We are the owners at 67 Bower st, opposite #66. 
We believe the proposed development / design will greatly improve the street aspect of the 
current old flat garage roofs, and does not impact on our water views.
We are very comfortable with the proposed DA and have no issue to raise.
Kind regards 
Olivier & Marie CHRETIEN 

Sent: 9/02/2020 12:55:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


